
 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Matty Whittle 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ewan Billany 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lewis Matthews 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Adam Roberts 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Eleanor Hockney 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Amy Fraser 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Millie Uscroft 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Marina Paunova 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lindsey Partington 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Poppy Bough 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Scarlett Harrison 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lucy Blanchard 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Maisie Warsop 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Libby Marshall 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Molly Banton 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sophie Eastwood 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Leah Ward 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ruby Johnson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Becky Coates 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Madeleine Evans 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlotte Newton 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Imogen Lacey 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Hollie Gregory 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlotte Wall 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Amelie Appleyard 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Bella Johnson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ruby Hearson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Isobel Fischer 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Luke Stead 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Tobias-J Longley 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Isabelle Johns 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Habib Akhtar 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Joel Chapman 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Izzy Blakeley 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Hibba Haider 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sam Hume 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Thomas Wilkinson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Samir Sidat 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Madison Jacques 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Holly Lamb 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Isabella Williams 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Abigail Sheard 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Molly Cardus 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Akeel Umar 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Louie Wilkinson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sohail Hussain 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ashton Coatesworth 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Rayhaan Hussain 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sophie Stewart 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jack Fletcher 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Scarlett Sheekey 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Eliza Good 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sana Salim 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Matthew Alex 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Janani Ganesh 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Betty Mumdzjana 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sewmini Narasinghe 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Oliver Coates 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jessica Wilkinson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Justin Bond 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Anna Van Diesen 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Anchitha Senthilkumar 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Luis Rusher 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlotte Heald 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Fatima Akoud 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Anna Marshall 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Callum Howgego 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Harvey Symons 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Gerard Gawin 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ellie Carr 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lauryn-Leigh Pickard 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Harry Farrand 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 


